
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Boys and Girls Golf Post Season Meeting Agenda 
June 7, 2022 @ 10:00 am 

 
 

1. Welcome and introductions: 
Present – Sectional Directors- Tom Imperato, John Knodel, Matt Stefanski, Rich 
Carroll, Dick Bennett, Brian Quirk, Tim Hogan,Steve Skinner, Bill Foley, Jesse 
Spencer. Coaches- Jeff Reilley, Elisa DePasquale, Jerry Carter. Guest – Mike 
Andrusin- Coach 
 Purpose of new post season meeting set up- Committee members- explained 

 
2. Review of the regular season (Positive / Negative) 

 Double Par- return to regulations – was deleted in this year’s re-write. 
 Competitor keeping their own scores and scores of others in group.- Coaches need 

to emphasize next year. 
 Later cut -off date- depends on the calendar 
 Playing lost ball from fairway – 2 stroke penalty instead of stroke and distance- 

return this to the regulations 
 Girls playing 1 tee up- no change keep as is. Group felt with many course 

adding tees, the difference was not that great. 
 

3. Review of the post-season (Positive / Negative) 
 Review of sectional Directors and Courses- All courses were reviewed. Some 

coaches wanted to change the NP South Site- group felt it was not a good idea 
to leave sites we have a good long term relationship with. Letters have been 
sent out for next year. 
Girls Championship – Raritan Valley would like to host again in 2023- they 
enjoyed having the girls there. 

 Reducing number of Independent Participants qualifying from Sectionals to 3 from 
each Sectional. – Committee was not in favor of this. 

 Deciding what types of distance measuring devices are legal. GPS Watches in 
particular.- Wording to define what is allowed will be added to the regulations. 
Cannot be a device that allows communication with others. 

 Sectional Tie breaker- use score of 5th player.-  Committee endorses using the 5th 
players score. If still tied use USGA Tiebreaker – will be spelled out in the 
Regulations. 

 Alternating Central/South Sectional sites each year.- Committee did not change – 
felt we need to keep the courses we have locked up. 

 Girl’s golf- separate public and NP team tournaments.- See # 6 
 

4. Review of dates for next season (See Handout) 
 Review of proposed dates – 2022-23 season- Practice start date is confirmed as 

March 16 – Matches can begin March 23. 
5. Review of current regulations and any proposed changes for next season. 

 Document will be reviewed at meeting.- This will be done during the summer. 



 
6. New Business 

 New seeding system for boy’s golf qualification for post season 
 Expansion of sections for girl’s golf and its impact on the post season. 

Both areas will be addressed during a summer meeting when more time is available to 
discuss each matter more in depth. 

 
7. Old Business 

 Golf Seasons- explanation – Director Al Stumpf explained the feedback he 
has gotten, and that the committee does not have the power to change the 
season. It needs to come from the NJSIAA membership. 

 
8. Correspondence (See Attached)- All correspondence was discussed during the 

meeting. 
 

9. Good of the order. – will meet in the summer to develop new boys qualification 
standards and re-classing the girls golf sections. 
 

Need to find out how many schools in the current classifications actually have 
separate girls teams at the school. 
 

10. Adjournment- Motion by Dick Bennet, 2nd by Bill Foley- all were in favor. Approx. 12:15 
pm. 

 


